
  

        Rev’d Apr 11, 2025 

Road Closure Extension (Final) 
Dorchester Road/Chippawa Parkway Closure 
between Oldfield Road and Stanley Avenue 

 
Please be advised that due to ongoing infrastructure improvements along Dorchester 
Road and Chippawa Parkway between Dorchester Road and Stanley Avenue the 
current closure to through traffic will be further extended until April 24, 2025.  The 
Road closure is to accommodate servicing operation of the Riverfront Phase 1 
Development by Centennial Construction in addition to reconstruction of Dorchester 
Road and Chippawa Parkway. 
 
Due to the scope of the work involved, Dorchester Road will be closed to through 
traffic between Oldfield Road and Stanley Avenue at the CP Rail Line.  Access to 
business along Dorchester Road will be maintained from Oldfield Road and 
access to George Bukator Park and the Human Society will be maintained from 
Stanley Avenue.  Emergency Access will be maintained and Detours will be 
posted locally 
 
This will be the final extension of the closure to accommodate tunnelling works at the 
CP Rail we apologize for all inconvenience to the public during this construction project 
and respectfully request your ongoing patience and co-operation during this time. 
 
 
For further information you may 
contact: 
 
Nick Golia, C.Tech. 
Senior Project Manager 
Municipal Works 
City of Niagara Falls 
4310 Queen Street,  
P.O. Box 1023 
Niagara Falls, ON  L2E 6X5 
(905) 356-7521 ext. 4290 
ngolia@niagarafalls.ca 
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